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THE MAYOR'S CORNER Meeting Schedule FY
A message from Mayor Pierson 2014- 2015 at the Onley
Fire & Rescue Building.
*58Subject to change pending Council approval
July 7, 2014

Auoust 4, 2014

Ride with pride... We now have Onley town stickers for the auto rear

window, shown below in smaller version. The actual size of the sticker is 3
1/2" X 5". They are in the Town Office and are free of charge. Stopinand||  September 3, 2014
pick one up today!
' October 6. 2014
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November 3. 2014

December 1, 2014

January 6, 2015

February 3, 2015

We welcome two new Council members, John Dennis and Matt Hart.

They are joining us on July 1st. The next Council meeting is July 7th. Be
sure to come by to meet and greet them. March 3. 2015

April 7. 2015

We always appreciate those who attend our monthly meetings. Come out

and give us your thoughts for the betterment of the Town.
May 5. 2014
--Jack Pierson June 2. 2015

NOTICE: The town of Onley does have ordinances on the following items.
(Class 4 Misdemeanors Subject to a $250.00 fine)

*Dogs running free are not allowed
*Pools deeper than 24 inches require a five foot fence
*Grass height must be kept at less than 7 inches
*No grass or yard debris shall be blown into the street




The Onley Police Department

Greetings from your police department! Summer is once again upon us, as is the traffic, which is keeping
our police officers very busy. People are eager to travel Route 13 enroute to their destinations. Qur officers want
to help them get there safely. The hot summer months have proven once again to be busy ones. The summonses
issued and arrests in the Town continue to be on the rise. Children are out of school so please keep an eye out for
them and remember to buckle up those seat belts when driving. Also, be mindful of pets with the hot weather
upon us.

Finally, congratulations to John Spivey on his promotion to Sergeant and Jamie Coulbourne on his
promotion to Corporal. Our entire department is here for you. Please feel free to call on us any time.

REMINDERS

*Qn weeks with a Monday holiday, trash day may be moved to Wednesday
*SPOTS Meeting — 3" Monday of the month 7:00pm Sage Diner
*Planning Commission Meeting — 4" Wednesday of the month 7:00pm Fire House

A Message from the Treasurer

I am happy to announce that we have been
granted a total of $1,060.00 for the 2013-
2014 Litter Prevention & Recycling Grant.
With this money, the Town has purchased
“litter grabbers”, trash bags and gloves.
Anyone interested in helping with litter
clean-up around Town should stop in and
we’ll be happy to provide these for you.
Billye D. & S.P. “Rosebud” Custis have
already taken advantage of this opportunity
and have done a wonderful job of cleaning
up various problem areas in Town. Thanks to
both of them!

Just a reminder that 2014 Business Licenses
were due March 1, 2014.

Town Decals on any and all
vehicles,motorcycles, and trailers were due
April 15, 2014,  You can purchase your
decal at the Town Office. You must have
paid your personal property taxes and bring

your DMV registration as well. Violators .

will be ticketed.

If you have any questions or concerns about
your Town, please feel free to contact Jamye
at the Town office

Veteran’s Day Celebration

Jt’s never too early to mention our annual
Veteran’s Day Celebration which is
scheduled for Saturday, November 8, 2014.
As you may know, the celebration begins
with a parade through Town honoring all of
our Veterans and conciudes with a
celebration at the Fire House with food and
entertainment. The committee needs
volunteers to help plan the event and to assist
on parade day. So, if you would like to offer
your help, please stop in or call the Town
Office at 787-3985. The veterans seem to
enjoy this event very much, meeting and
greeting friends and eating lots of great food.




